
Cathrine, 

 

I would like to submit opposition to HB 4147. 

 

For the following reasons: 

 

- It’s a clear attack of the peoples Constitutional rights. 

- The safety of one’s self and family should not be compromised due to bureaucratic 

department performance and inadequacies, that constantly use the lack of available 

resources as a service excuse. 

- There will never be enough public safety officers to adequately cover the criminals left 

on the street by failed judicial system. 

- It does absolutely nothing to get guns out of the hands of active criminals 

- The physical conditioning of the LEO/EMT force is for the most part embarrassing, 

confidence in their ability to efficiently perform physical duties is compromised. 

- When seconds count LEO’s are only minutes away. 

 

Thank you, 

 

S. Siegmund 

Springfield, OR 97477-1595 

 

 


